CARIBBEAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION

Byron Mitchell, Jr. President, P. O. Box 248 Arecibo, Puerto Rico Juan F. Pizá, Secretario - Tesorero

July 2, 1947

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper, National Radio Club, 438 East 21st Street, Brooklyn 26, New York.

Dear Mr. Cooper:

It was a great pleasure to receive your report on our transmission of June 10, 1947.

We are glad to confirm your reception of our station WCMN and appreciate your detailed report of our signal.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to listen to WCMN in the future, and that we may have programs that will be enjoyable to you.

Yours very truly,

CARIBBEAN BROADCASTING CORP.

Byron Mitchell, Jr.

President.

BM/ts